

Dear School Community Member,

29th June 2017

Parent/Guardian

I take this opportunity to thank you sincerely for your support during the past school year. Thank you for giving Scoil Naomh Eltin the privilege of teaching your child. It has been an exciting and busy year and our school continues to grow from strength to strength.

Parent Association

A special word of thanks to our Parent Association and in particular the committee for your consistent support, ideas and hard work. I look forward to working with you and our new committee members next year.

School Staff

On behalf of the school Board of Management I express sincere thanks to the staff of Scoil Naomh Eltin for your continued dedication to the school

Sixth Class Students

I congratulate you on your recent graduation and I wish you well as you progress to second level. Please remember us kindly and come back and visit.

Students Leaving

I wish you well and I thank you for being with us at Scoil Naomh Eltin. Please keep in touch.

All our students

I wish you well. I hope that the sun will shine and that you have a very happy and safe holiday. Please remember sun and water safety rules.

Staffing and Class teachers for 2017/2018

usano Harrahan

On behalf of our school community I welcome Ms Cullinane to our staff on a permanent basis.

As the school Board of Management will be interviewing during the summer, class teachers will not be finalized before late August. You will be notified of your child's teacher for 2017/2018 by text in August. A list of staff will also be placed on our school website at this time.

Looking forward to welcoming you back to school on Wednesday August 30th, 2017.

Slán agus beannacht,

Susan O' Hanrahan